
FY22 Title IV-B Ed-FLEX WAIVER REQUEST 

The Talbot County School District will be requesting an FY22 Title IV-B Ed. Flex Waiver in order to 
purchase the digital BoardWorks academic learning program for our students. This waiver allows the 
district to spend the entire funding amount in the area of Technology. 


